

VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE MEETING

TUESDAY 28th JUNE 2022

Present: Sheila Bainbridge, Margaret Best, Andy Nall, Jake Knox, Sheila Davis

Apologies: None

The minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed as a true record

Proposed by: Margaret

Seconded by: Jake

Matters Arising: The clerk to the village Council has said she would help us look into getting a booking diary

A new set of keys has now been purchased for the new key holder

We have discussed the possibility of a music system again, and will

: discuss further later in the year when we have had the decorating done

General

Maintenance

MB is going to speak to the decorator about the colour scheme

SB to speak to a plasterer about getting the walls plastered

Treasurers

Report

A bank reconciliation statement was signed by all present

Margaret confirmed that we had for May £8,406.35

Future Events: No future events at this time apart from the hall been decorated

Any other

Business:

Andy to order new hand towels for the hall, there being no other business
the meeting closed at 20.00